Keash/Culfadda Newsletter September 3rd 2023
 22nd Week in Ordinary time
Year A

Phone:  Fr. Gabriel Murphy (086)3429686
Notices for Newsletter email:  gmurphy@achonrydiocese.org
For more information visit our Website:  www.keashparish.ie –
Masses from Culfadda Church are Live streamed, please visit  www.keashparish.ie

St Kevin’s Church Keash.
Saturday        2nd            8.00pm  Nell Dwyer and the deceased members of the Meehan & 
                                                       Scanlon families, Daughloonagh, also Noreen Doherty, 
                                                       Bearlough.
Wednesday    6th           10.00am  People of the parish.
Friday            8th           10.00am.
Saturday       9th                    8.00pm  Tommie Scanlon, Dernaskeagh (4th Anniversary).

Our Lady of the Rosary Church Culfadda.
Sunday       3rd           10.00am  The deceased members of the Kielty Family, Daughloonagh.
Monday     4th            10.00am.
Tuesday     5th           10.00am.
Sunday     10th                10.00am  James Corcoran, Townaghmore (6th Anniversary).

Readers.
Saturday  2nd Damien Carty.                   Sunday  3rd  Nathan Dwyer.
Saturday  9th Mary Frances Dwyer.        Sunday 10th  Kieran Shannon.

Recent Baptism.
We welcome into the Christian Community Finn Denis Reilly Rooskeymore, Culfadda, who was Baptised recently in Our Lady of the Rosary Church, Culfadda.                                                                                                                                           We congratulate his parents Nathan & Jennifer and all his family.
’For God allows parents to choose the name by which He Himself will call their child for all eternity.’ Pope Francis
Visitation of the Sick & Housebound.
The sick and housebound will be visited on Thursday in the Culfadda Church area and on Friday in the Keash Church area. If you or a member of your family would like to receive the sacraments in your own home, please let Fr Gabriel know on 086-3429686.
Harvest collection for the support of your priest.
The Harvest collection for the support of your priest is being taken up at this time of year, your generosity is appreciated.
Culfadda Hospice Walk.
Culfadda Hospice Walk takes place on Sunday 17th September. Registration at 12.30pm. Walk starts at 1pm Cards available from Margaret Mc Gowan, Christy Kielty, Sean Connolly, Annette Henry and Kieran McGill.   For more information contact 087-1676180.  Please Support and spread the word. Thank you. 




Ethna Fahy T.C.R.G School of Dancing.
Ethna Fahy T.C.R.G School of Dancing resumes in the Coleman Centre, Gurteen on Saturday September 9th from 9.30am - 12.30pm. New beginners are welcome. Beginners are welcome to come at any time during those hours. Pre-school children catered for with Tip – Tap – Toe, Tap to the Beat Programme.                                                                            For more details contact Ethna on 087-6661950.
Coleman Centre Music School.                                                                                                                                                                                  Coleman Centre Music School F56 TF88- Music classes resume in the Coleman Music School on Sept 12th.  Registration night for all classes takes place on Thursday Sept 7th  5-7pm. We have a large selection of music classes available. For a full list of all our classes please visit our Facebook page “Michael Coleman Centre” or call 071 9182599 and we will be happy to assist you. The term is 7 weeks and classes must be paid for in advance.                    We look forward to welcoming you all back.
New Ministers of the Eucharist – introduction to ministry.
For the First two months, following appointment of our new Ministers for the Eucharist, two Ministers of the Eucharist will attend to distribution of Holy Communion, at each weekend Mass. 
The reasoning for this is to allow regularity for new Ministers to grow accustomed to this role. 
From October, only one Minister for the Eucharist will be required at each Mass as the presiding Priest will resume this role once again.
This is a temporary measure to help with training of the new Ministers of the Eucharist only.
Thank you for your understanding as always.
Keash Church Renovation Fund. 
	Total received to date €19,924


We wish to acknowledge having received a donation of €200 towards Keash Church Renovation Fund.                                                                                                                                  We have to raise approximately €65,000 to pay for the cosmetic works. Thank you to everyone for their ongoing generosity and support.                                                                                  ‘For all things come from you, and of your own have we given you’ 1 Chronicles 29:14b.
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